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Honorable co-chairs and members of the committee, 

My family have enjoyed riding the Oregon dunes for many years and we hope you'll 

vote in support of HB 2232. 

We want future generations of responsible riding families to enjoy growing a family in 

this great activity, like we have. If noise levels can't be enforced, or even explained, 

the very few riders among us who ride with modified, or even no mufflers will threaten 

the sport for all of us.  This one, simple step will allow the people we trust to start 

work on preserving our places to ride. 

  

Thank you, 

Trisha Spiering 


